
 

Scoil Mhuire CBS, Marino 

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE 

in respect of admissions to the 2024/2025 school year 
 

Admission Policy and Application Form 

 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for 

2024/2025 is available through our website www.scoilmhuire.org or on request: by emailing 

enrolmentsscoilmhuiremarino@gmail.com or writing to:  

School Secretary,  

Scoil Mhuire CBS, Marino,  

Griffith Avenue,  

Dublin 9,  

D09 NW62 
. 
We kindly request that Admissions Forms for incoming 2nd Class pupils be completed through 

the online portal. This link will be published on the school website, and it will be accessible to 

families from January 22nd.    
 

 
 

PART 1 – Admissions to the 2024/2025 school year 

Application and Decision Dates for admission to Scoil Mhuire CBS, Marino for 2024/2025. 

The following are the dates applicable for admission to 2nd Class: 

The school will commence accepting applications for admission on 

 

January 22nd, 2024 

The school shall cease accepting applications for admissions on  

 

February 12th, 2024 

The date by which applicants will be notified of the decision on their 

application is 

March 1st, 2024 

 

The period within which applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer of 

admission is 

Up to 2:35pm on 

March 8th, 2024  

 

*Failure to accept an offer within the prescribed period above may result in the offer being withdrawn 

Number of places being made available in 2024/2025 
 

The number of places being made available in 2nd Class is  61 

 

http://www.scoilmhuire.org/
file:///C:/Users/Principal/Downloads/enrolmentsscoilmhuiremarino@gmail.com

